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August 8, 2019 
 
 

Dear Georgia Nurse Aide Training Programs: 

 

Starting August 26, 2019, we will be rolling out our new score report portal for the Georgia Nurse Aide 

program . As of this date candidates will no longer receive a paper score report and will not receive their 

test result at the test center.  Candidates will access their score report online through a direct link out of 

their PCM account. Score reports will generally be posted to the portal and available to candidates within 

24-48 hours of the conclusion of the testing event. We will also be loading historical score reports for any 

exams taken after July 1, 2018. This provides an extra level of convenience to candidates who need a 

duplicate copy of a score report for an exam they have taken in the past. 

 

We are undertaking multiple initiatives to communicate these changes to stakeholders -- candidates, 

training programs, testing facilities -- and to make sure that our internal teams are prepared to help with 

any questions that arise. I am also including instructions that the candidates will receive at the test center 

during the first few weeks of this process.  Please share these instructions with your students  

 

Please let me know if you have additional questions that I can answer about this important change in our 

process. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Diana Brosko-Carelli 

Nurse Aide Program Manager, Georgia  

 

 


